
 

 

 

                 

Parent Bulletin – w/b 12/09/22  

 

Thought for the Week: ‘If you remain in me and my words remain in 
you, ask whatever you wish, and it will be given you.’ 

John 15:7 
Reminders/information: 

  

• Parents and Carers of Year 11 and 13 Art students - Year 11 and 13 Art students need to submit their 
final coursework for their Art qualification on Wednesday 4th January 2023.  It is worth 60% of the 
qualification so an incredibly important and significant piece of work.  
Please can you ensure your Year 11 child is working on their coursework for at least an hour per week 
at home and for our Year 13 students, they should be investing three additional, non-timetabled, hours 
per week for their submissions.  
Many thanks for your support with this.  
Art Department.  

 

Personal Development: 

• Please find a copy of the extra-curricular clubs available to students both during unchtime and after-
school this term. 
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CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY  



Well-being: 

 
• Wellbeing email address: If you have any questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s 

wellbeing then please email the address: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 
 
• Website links: Please refer to our school website for any extra support: Wellbeing - All Saints' Catholic 

Academy. 

 
 
Upcoming events: 
➢ Monday 19th September – Bank Holiday, school closed. 
➢ Wednesday 28th September and Friday 30th September – Year 11 Geography Field Trip (Scarborough) 
➢ Thursday 6th October – Year 11 Retreat Day 
➢ Friday 7th October – University of Leicester taster day (Sixth Form) 
➢ Monday 10th October to Friday 14th October – World Mental Health Week 
➢ Friday 14th October – UCAS early entry deadline 

 
This is just a brief overview, more details will follow for each event from the relevant members of staff in 
due course.  Thank you. 
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